

Department of Public Works Infrastructure Services Division Jeffrey J. Mantes
Commissioner of Public Works

James P. Purko Director of Operations

Jeffrey S. Polenske City Engineer

August 2, 2005

Ms. Joleen Kokenzie 2320 Zinga Drive Reedsburg, WI 53959

Dear Ms. Kokenzie:

This letter is in reply to your letter, dated July 22, 2005, regarding a Milwaukee client that is paying to have wastewater hauled off-site. We have reviewed the information you provided. The City of Milwaukee has no objection to the discharge of this wastewater to our sewer system. The wastewater must be discharged into the sanitary or combined sewer system through a plumbing connection to the sewer. If your client does not have an existing connection to the sanitary or combined sewer system, they would have to apply for a permit to connect. All connections to City sewers must comply with Chapter 12 and 225 of the City ordinances and are the responsibility of the property owner.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Martín A. Aquino at (414) 286-2462.

Very truly yours,

Engineer

PAO: 5-3